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Emergence of PFAS Article Released
AUGUST 7, 2017

Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E., and Russell Abell, P.G., C.G., of Sanborn Head, collaborated to write an
article entitled, “Emergence of PFAS: A Public Health Concern?”  It appears in the August, American Bar
Association, Environmental Litigation and Toxic Torts Committee Newsletter.

https://www.americanbar.org/content/dam/aba/publications/nr_newsletters/eltt/201708_eltt.authcheckdam.pdf
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